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November 2022 
 
New master key system was installed at the request of the Fire Marshall. New keys have been 
distributed. Master key is in the fire department lock box. 
 
We are continuing to work with both Tiny Forest Daycare and the Fire Marshall and building 
inspector to ready the space for lease. 
 
Met with Stan Swanson to get update on repairs being completed on the new part of the 
building, including Harrison Hall. 
 
Held a second hour forum to discuss Trustees decision to replace the Palladian window in 
Harrison Hall with a similar but square top window. 
 
Continuing work with the Treasurer and bookkeeper to improve our financial systems. 


